
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 1, 2025 4:53 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I am writing to express my concern regarding the proposed increase in hydro rates and fees.
As a customer, I am already struggling to keep up with current costs, and any additional
increase would create an even greater financial burden. Hydro is an essential service that every
household depends on. Many of us are doing our best to manage basic living expenses, and
higher electricity rates make that much harder. I respectfully ask that Entegrus reconsider or
delay any proposed increases, and explore options to better support customers facing financial
hardship. Thank you for your understanding and attention to this important matter.

Name: Wendy Bloomfield

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: No

 




